
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: <dercon@boijmans.rotterdam.nl>
Date: Thursday, May 24, 2001 09:48

Dear Chris Dercon:

We met very briefly at a cafe on the heels of an exhibition in at the Stedelijk in 
Amsterdam with Hans Ulrich. You and Hans Ulrich spoke about the time-based notions 
of the museum and the 74-77 bracket, and I basically listened.

Well, I got your email number from HUO. The reason I am writing you today is to 
inquire if you would make yourself available for a talk in Istanbul anytime between 
now and September.

Please drop me a quick emaik if you think you can make it.

Hoping to hear from you soon,

Warm regards,

Vasif Kortun
Director
Proje4L - 
Istanbul Contemporary Art Museum
Harman Sokak, Harmancı Giz Plaza
Levent 80640 Istanbul
T:    212 293 23 61 (temporary)
F:    212 293 30 71 (temporary)


